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TQt Al Coppedge. Chm. •·. 
1Vf s Membership Comrrittee 
SPO 

From: Bill Arnett 

Dear Al, 

·-

\ 

ifilmore. KY 
November 2. 1987 

I've gone th rough my files a. second time this momking, but I have 
not been able to find Dr• Charles N. Dillman• s './ITS Membership Com­
mittee's report to tho annual business meeting on November 7, 1986. 
Othe r annual reports a.re in my files, including the President' a re~ 
port., the Promotional Seoretary• s report, a nd my o•vn report -- but 
not Dillm.an•s. 

I did run across my letter to you on January 17, 1987. and you 
vill notice that I sent a copy of Dillman1 s report on that date. I'm 
enc los :ing a xeroxed copy in the hope that it might help you to locate 
it in your own file - perhaps with the membership a.pplioa.tions that 
I sent to you on that same date. 
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